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EARLY MORNING CONSTRUCTION AND TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURES ON THURSDAY 

AND FRIDAY, JUNE 6TH AND 7TH  
 

Ukiah, CA. June 5, 2024.  – In an effort to minimize traffic impacts over a busy graduation weekend, 

construction crews on the Downtown Streetscape Project and the Recycled Water Project will require 

the following street closures: 

Thursday, June 6th: North State Street between Henry and Norton Streets will be closed to all traffic for 

paving. Construction will begin at 6am. Pedestrian access will be retained at all times. After 6pm, this 

section of the street will be completely open and parking will be permitted on both sides of the street.  

This is the first layer of pavement only; final paving is currently scheduled to occur during the week of 

July 1. 

Friday, June 7th: Brush Street between State and Orchard will be closed to through traffic between 

6am and 2pm.  Residential and delivery traffic will be permitted during those hours, pedestrian access 

to be retained at all times, and the street will be completely open after 2pm.  

 

 

 

       

Shannon Riley, Deputy City Manager 
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